

May 5, 2022

Via Electronic Mail

Daniel Goldner

Chairman

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Re: DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Petition for Permanent Rates – Tariff Correction

Catherine A. McNamara

Londonderry, NH 03053

15 Buttrick Rd.

603-216-1768

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com

On July 30, 2021, the Commission issued Order No. 26,505 in Docket No. DG 20-105 ordering that the Settlement Agreement regarding permanent distribution rates had been approved. On August 13, 2021, the Company filed its compliance tariff confirming to this order. Included with this letter is First Revised Page 73. The Company is correcting a typographical error for the summer period volumetric rate for the First 1000 therms billed. The typographical error did not affect the rates and charges billed to customers during the summer period. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Catherine A. McNamara

Enclosures

Cc: Service List